
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: November 28, 2023 
 
To: Nancy Pollock-Ellwand, Dean, College of Architecture, Planning, & Landscape Architecture  

Laura Hollengreen, Associate Dean for Academic Affairs, College of Architecture, Planning & 
Landscape Architecture 
Shane Burgess, Dean, College of Agriculture, Life and Environmental Sciences 
Jim Hunt, Senior Associate Dean, Career And Academic Services, College of Agriculture, Life and 
Environmental Sciences 
 

From: Greg L. Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education  
 
Re: Notification of New Accelerated Masters Program (AMP) 
 
This memorandum serves as formal notification and official record for approval to establish an 
Accelerated Master’s Program (AMP) between the MA in Landscape Architecture (LARMA) owned by 
the School of Landscape Architecture and Planning within the College of Architecture, Planning, & 
Landscape Architecture, and the BS in Sustainable Plant Systems (SPSBS) owned by the School of Plant 
Sciences, Department of Environmental Sciences, and Department of Biosystems Engineering within 
the College of Agriculture, Life and Environmental Sciences. The first term valid is Fall 2024.  
 
By copy of this memo, I am requesting that appropriate changes be made to systems, records, and 
publications to reflect the creation of the Accelerated Master’s Program. 
 
 
cc: Ronald W. Marx, Interim Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost  

Greg Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education 
Craig Wilson, Vice Provost, Online and Distance Education  
Marilyn Taylor, Associate Vice President, Finance and Administration  
Amanda Gluski, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar 
Cindy Williams, Data Analyst, Curricular Affairs 
Academic Programs & Organizations Notifications Distribution List 
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